
 

 

 

 

 

 

1st November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We would like to invite you to attend an information evening for the New York residential trip.  

The evening will be held on Tuesday, 9th November at 6pm and will take place in the theatre at 

Carleton High School. 

  

The evening will provide details of the trip including the itinerary, required spending money and other 

aspects. Furthermore, this will provide you with an excellent opportunity to ask any questions you 

may have regarding the forthcoming trip to New York.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on the night.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The History Team  

 


